
 

PURCHASING SUMMARY 
City of Maricopa 
Purchasing Office 

 
CITY OF MARICOPA  

PROFESSIONAL PORTABLE SOUND REINFORCEMENT SYSTEM 

 

State of Arizona Contract # ADSPO12-032705/Bid # ADSPO12-00001903 
 
In accordance with City of Maricopa, Purchasing Code, Article IV, Section 3-223, Cooperative 
Purchasing, it is recommended that the Arizona State Procurement Office Contract # ADSPO12-
032705 be utilized to purchase a Professional Portable Sound Reinforcement System. 
 
The City of Maricopa, Community Services Division, has reviewed the specifications of this 
system and worked with the Purchasing Staff to research a cooperative contract for the 
purchase.  It was determined that utilizing the cooperative contract provided by the State of 
Arizona was the best option.  This contract was competitively bid by the State of Arizona, State 
Procurement Office, and awarded to Technology Providers Inc. (TPI) effective October 16, 2012 
and runs through October 15, 2016.  Total Proposal $44,532.83. 
 
Based upon the specification review done by the City of Maricopa Staff, and utilizing the 
favorable pricing obtained by using the State of Arizona Contract, it is recommended that the 
purchase be awarded to TPI.               
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Kathleen M. Shipman, CPPB 
Purchasing Manager 
July 28, 2016 
 


